
Town Hall  
Closed to Public 

 

Following the direction of Gov. DeSantis, Town 
Hall is taking numerous proactive steps to reduce 
the potential spread of COVID-19.  Town Meetings 
and Events are cancelled or postponed, and Town 
Hall will be closed to the public until further notice 
however, most Town Services will continue 
remotely unless circumstances have changed. 
   

For more information please call or contact the 
Town as follows: 

• Town Hall: 954-434-0008 (8:30am to 5pm) 
• Town Information Line: 954-343-7455  

(after hours, weekends and holidays)  
• Building Dept. (CAP): 954-343-7445 or 7446 
• Email: webmaster@southwestranches.org 
• Follow us on Social Media: 
 Facebook (@SWRGOV)  
 Twitter (@SWR_GOV)  
  website (www.southwestranches.org) 

 
 

We thank you for your patience and 
understanding while we take proactive steps to 
ensure the safety of the public and staff. 
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